CONTOOCOOK VALLEY REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL

184 Hancock Road, Peterborough, NH 03458 Tel. (603) 924-3869 Web: cvhs.convalsd.net

Heather McKillop, Principal
Richard Simoneau, Assistant Principal
Erik Thibault, Assistant Principal
Deb Riley, Special Education Administrator

Terri Drogue, Director of School Counseling Jennifer Kiley, Region 14 ATC Director Kevin Proctor, Director of Athletics and Co-Curricular Activities

January 3, 2024

Dear 8th Grade Families,

We are excited to begin the process of welcoming your child to the ConVal Class of 2028!

The first step in the transition from middle school to high school will begin with an informational night for parents/guardians on **Monday, January 29th** at 6:00 p.m. in the CVHS theater.

The agenda for this program is:

Welcome and Introductions Athletics Student Activities Applied Technology Center Course Registration and Schedules Q & A

This meeting is not being recorded, however a copy of the slideshow will be made available in early February.

This program is for parents and guardians only; the high school counselors will visit 8th grade students at Great Brook School on February 13th, and they will visit the 8th grade students at South Meadow on February 15th to talk to them about the process of selecting classes for high school. Middle school students will also have a tour of CVHS in the spring.

Independent school students will be invited to the high school at another time for an information session. We are eager to meet our new Freshman class and to work with them on choosing their classes.

We look forward to seeing you on 1/29!

Sincerely,

Terri Drogue

Director of School Counseling

tdrogue@conval.edu

